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Sayers, Margery

From: Harrod, Michelle R

Sent: Saturday, October 2, 2021 6:14 AM
To: Sayers, Margery

Subject: Fwd: TAG 2 FY 22

From: Sager, Jennifer <jsager@howardcountymd.gov>

Sent: Friday, October 1, 2021 2:22 PM
To: Walsh, Elizabeth
Subject: TAG 2 FY 22

Council Chairperson Walsh,

The Administration requests that TAG 2 FY22 not be introduced at Monday night's legislative session.

The reason for this request is that the project design is still undergoing revisions because of the project's close proximity

to the 100 year floodplain. The contractor is continuing to adjust the project and review will be needed by the Soil
Conservation District as well as other permitting agencies. Final designs are now anticipated in the spring of 2022, with

the project beginning in the summer of 2022. Accordingly, this project can be included in the FY 23 budget.

Let us know if you have questions.

Thanks,

Jen Sager


